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As a long time resident of Oregon, and having been licensed to drive for more than 

45 years, I strongly oppose this bill.  Oregon does not need, is yet another increase 

to our taxes.  We are struggling to make ends meet as it is.  Adding to the burden 

goes against our best inter-ests.  Let the residents of Oregon claw their way out of 

the hole we have been put in these last 4 years. 

 

Please vote ‘NO’ on the increase of our taxes. 

 


